

Mary Jensen - EMU at Lancaster <mary.jensen@emu.edu>

Lancaster Student Orientation: REQUIRED: COVID-19 Health and Safety Training

3 messages

Mary Jensen <mary.jensen@emu.edu> Reply-To: Mary Jensen <mary.jensen@emu.edu> To: Mary Jensen <mary.jensen@emu.edu>

Mon, Aug 24, 2020 at 5:51 PM

Lancaster Student Orientation » Forums » Announcements » REQUIRED: COVID-19 Health and Safety Training



REQUIRED: COVID-19 Health and Safety Training by Mary Jensen - Monday, August 24, 2020, 5:20 PM

Dear EMU at Lancaster students.

In anticipation of the start of this new academic year and in compliance with our COVID-19 Re-Opening Plan, every student is required to complete the Health and Safety Training module that has been added to the Lancaster Student Orientation Moodle Course. ALL STUDENTS are required to complete the training, whether you are taking classes online or in person. No one will be allowed in the EMU at Lancaster facility for any reason without having completed the training.

The requirement involves viewing a video and completing a brief quiz. If you don't get the required passing score on the quiz the first time, you can re-take it as often as you like until you "Pass."

- If you are a **NEW STUDENT** and *have not yet completed the student orientation*, you will find the COVID-19 TRAINING as the very last module in the course and should complete it as part of the overall orientation.
- If you are a **NEW STUDENT** and *have already completed the student orientation,* scroll down to the bottom of the Moodle course page where you will find the additional COVID-19 TRAINING module. There is no need to repeat any previously completed orientation activities.
- If you are a **RETURNING STUDENT**, please log in to Moodle and find the Lancaster Student Orientation Moodle course. Scroll down to the bottom of the page where you will find the additional COVID-19 TRAINING module. There is no need to repeat any orientation activities.

In the training module, you will also find a link to the EMU at Lancaster COVID-19 Community Commitment form. Again, all students must sign and submit this form in order to be allowed entry to the EMU at Lancaster facility.

In these unusual times, we have worked very hard to prepare a re-opening plan that will support your ability to access your education at EMU at Lancaster ~ whether on-site or online. Please join us in creating a culture of responsibility where we take responsibility for the health and safety of ourselves and others.

We are excited to welcome you back! If you have any questions regarding EMU at Lancaster's COVID-19 Health and Safety Protocols, don't hesitate to reach out to our Health and Safety Coordinator, Linda Witmer at covid.lancaster@emu.edu or 717-844-1675.

With warm regards,

Mary Krahn Jensen, Associate Provost

Reply See this post in context

Change your forum digest preferences

Reading this in an email? Download the mobile app and receive notifications on your mobile device.